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SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR
Tuesday, April 9, 2024

THE TWENTIETH LEGISLATIVE DAY

HR _____ SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
LEGISLATURE OF ALABAMA, That immediately upon the adoption of
this resolution, the following business, in the order set
forth below, shall be the special and paramount order of
business for the twentieth legislative day taking precedence
over the regular order of business or any pending or
unfinished business.

Representatives Pettus, Crawford, Reynolds, Shaver, Stringer,
Moore, Shirey, Brown, Fidler, Lipscomb, Givens, Daniels,
Simpson, Shedd, Lee, Harrison, Ingram, Lovvorn, Hulsey,
Oliver, Rigsby, Ledbetter and Collins: 

HB73 w/sub
Real Property Tax Assessment

Representatives Reynolds, Blackshear, Whitt, Lomax, Woods,
Shaver, Wilcox, Kirkland, Stringer, Smith, Rehm, Marques,
Sorrells, Robertson, Hammett and Underwood: 

HB324 
Emergency medical transport providers, assessment period
extended

Representatives Wood, Fincher, Paschal, Rehm, Fidler, Hulsey,
Rigsby, Underwood, Colvin, Stringer, Starnes and Standridge: 

HB259 w/sub
Judge of probate of each county to conduct post-election
audit.
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audit.

Representatives Woods, Stadthagen, Colvin, Brinyark, Shaw,
Rigsby, Kirkland, Faulkner, Pettus, Wadsworth, Whorton,
Butler, Paschal, Hammett, Robertson, Lomax, Hulsey, Yarbrough,
Underwood, Kiel, Stubbs, DuBose, Holk-Jones, Fidler, Bolton,
Starnes and Baker: 

HB330 w/sub
Public institutions of higher education, annual reports of
funding received from foreign countries of concern required,
exceptions provided

Representative Baker: 

HB327 w/sub
Geologic storage, completion certificate and its implications,
funds to manage open and closed reservoirs, pore space
possession, leasing state land as these relate to carbon
dioxide provided.

Representative Lovvorn: 

HB380 
Taxation and revenue; income tax credit for storm shelter
construction, extended

Representatives Faulkner, Brinyark, Almond, Robbins, England
and Chestnut: 

HB350 w/sub
Alabama Uniform Commercial Real Estate Receivership Act,
created, process for appointment of receiver for disputes
relating to commercial real estate provided
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Representative Hulsey: 

HB232 w/sub
Scope of practice of physical therapists

Representative Simpson: 

HB136 w/sub
Juvenile court; add'l courts authorized to issue of emergency
ex parte order for protection of juveniles; process provided
for

Representative Ensler: 

HB47 w/sub
Alabama State Missionary Baptist Convention, Inc., exempt from
state, county, and municipal sales and use taxes.

Representatives Bolton, Starnes, Pettus, Bedsole and Brinyark:

HB56 
Crimes and offenses; authorizes law enforcement officer to
demand suspect's date of birth in certain circumstances,
criminalizes providing false date of birth to law enforcement

Representative Lee: 

HB352 w/sub
Juvenile courts, Department of Youth Services responsible for
housing and caring for child ordered to be transferred to
custody of Department of Youth Services, Department of Youth
Services to reimburse county detention facility for costs
incurred under certain circumstances.
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Representative Kiel: 

HB302 
Statewide Constitutional Amendment, to grant school lands in
Fayette and Walker Co.s to Franklin Co. Board of Education.

Representatives Shaver, Oliver, Wadsworth, Woods and Colvin: 

HB375 w/sub
Vessels, Nonresident Alabama Boater Safety Certification
requirement, provided

Representatives Treadaway and Almond: 

HB351 
Law enforcement officers, further provides for authority of
officers working for the Univ. of Alabama System

Representatives Butler, Gidley and Lipscomb: 

HB338 
Class IV municipalities, removes restriction on hiring same
accountant for more than three consecutive years

Representatives Faulkner, Pettus, Kirkland, Colvin, Woods,
Bedsole and Treadaway: 

HB363 w/sub
Crimes and offenses; murder and manslaughter further provided
for
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